YOUR INVITATION TO
MEET THE FOCHERS COMMUNITY EVENT

Over the past few years, we have seen evidence of echidnas, koalas, wombats and reptiles on
the Reserve. With native fauna moving back onto Cornish Hill, how can we find a way to live with
them free from conflict?

Please join us to discover some answers to this vexing situation and how you may be able to play
a role in protecting our wildlife.

To find us on the day, look for the signs to enter Cornish Hill Reserve from Stanhope Street where
it loops around to join Stanley Street.

For more information and to register your intention to
join us contact Margie Thomas on 5324 2112 or email
thomato5324@gmail.com or sms 0409 216 251



Author and independent wildlife management consultant lan Temby will be in attendance at this
event. lan loves the challenge of finding the best way to resolve these tricky situations involving
our interaction with wildlife. Solutions are not always easy to find and often depend on the way
we humans go about resolving them rather than relying on the wildlife.

It's National Bird Week from 22-28 October and time for the Aussie Backyard Bird Count.
Members of Birdlife Australia will also be attending to discuss and promote the Back Yard Bird
Count, to distribute material appropriate for that event and encourage us to spread the word
amongst our friends and family.

Staff from the Department of Environment, Land, Water and Planning will also be on hand to

answer any queries you may have and to point you in the right direction for the most appropriate
answer.

Have European wasps been worrying you? Friends member Jan will be demonstrating how to
make a simple wasp trap using.a PET bottle.
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